HSQ GROUP, INC.

Engineers ¢ Planners * Surveyors

1489 West Palmetto Park Road, Suite 340
Boca Raton, Florida 33486
(561) 392-0221 Phone ¢ (561) 392-6458 Fax

January 30, 2014
Ben Ziskal, AICP
City of Margate

5790 Margate Blvd
Margate, FL 33063

Re: CELEBRATION POINTE - Street name change
HSQ Project Number: 1305-26

Dear Ben:

On behalf of the property owner Celebration Pointe North, LLC. We are requesting a street name change for
the entrance road into the development. The current street name is Rancho Blvd locating on the East side
of State Road 7. We are requesting the name be changed to “Celebration Pointe Boulevard” to be consistent
with the proposed development about to break ground. Broward County requires a resolution approved by
the City Commission allowing the street name change before they will process the application.

Please do not hesitate to contact our office if you have any questions or require additional information.

Sincerely,
HSQ GROUP, INC.

Jay Huebner, P.E., AI.C.P., LEED AP
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